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I have read the submission provided by the NSW National Trust, and strongly disagree with the 
proposal for changes to the existing heritage listing and housing proposals currently being put 
forward.. 

This is not the answer to solving the problems of housing, National Trust are correct and everyone 
in NSW should be concerned . 


